CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATIL‘N
December 13, 1986

Brandeis' Request to Use Cedarwood Playground

Our October Newsletter informed Cedarwood residents of the Brandeis
Athletic Department’'s request to use the Cedarwood playground on a

limited basis. The overwhelming majority of people who responded were
A meeting was held upstairs at

adamantly opposed to the proposal.
Woodside's Service Station on October 28 to discuss possible courses of
action. At that time a camittee was formed whose purpose was to convey
the wishes of the Cedarwood residents to the Parks and Recreation Board.

Three representatives of the cammittee spoke at the board meeting on
November 19 and Howard Womboldt made a personal appeal on behalf of the
Westgate/Intervale Road neighbors adjoining the playground. Following
this presentation the Board voted to deny Brandeis' request to use the
Many thanks to Bob Graves, Steve and Sandy

playground on a formal basis.
Gardner, Butch Richard, Jeannette McCarthy, Pauline and Ed Ballester, Paul
Pilicy, Elizabeth Volstadt, Cathy Lally, Karen and David Walz, and Howard
Wamboldt.

Thanks to Street Reps
A sincere "thank you" to the street representatives for distributing

the additional newsletters that were generated as a result of the recent
playground matter as well as the other newsletters. We appreciate youl

Cedarwood Association Scholarship
We are pleased to announce that plans are underway to award a Cedarwood

Association Scholarship of $309@ in May, 1987 to a graduating senior of any
high school whose family has been a dues-paying member of the Cedarwood

Association for two consecutive years since 1982-83. The student must be
enrolled in an accredited post-secondary school by September 1987.

Applications may be obtained in person or by writing to the pupil services
department at Waltham High School after January 1, 1987. The deadline is

February 27, 1987.

Christmas Caroling

Came caroling with us on Sunday evening, December 21.
corner of Thornton Road and Cedarwood Avenue at 7:09 p.m.
the "caroling form" and return it to Ellie Lyman by December 19.

We will meet at the
Please fill out

Annual Meeting and Election of Officers

All residents are invited to attend the annual Association meeting on
Tuesday evening, January 20, 1986 upstairs at Woodside's Service Station.
We will be discussing old and new business as well as electing officers
for 1987. If you have any business you would like to have discussed or you

are interested in serving as an officer or camittee member or in naminat-
ing sameone for a position, please contact Judy O'Neil at 894-2975. Let's

have your ideas. You can make a differencel
CARQLING!

Name Address

We will join you On December 21 far caroling in Cedarwood!

—— We would like you to sing in front of our hamel
We would like the carolers to stop by for egg nogl
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